4.17 (c)

Pilon, Janet

Subject: Homelessness : PLEASE LISTEN!!

From: Alexander Borghesan

Sent: December 7, 2020 10:18 AM

To: Roger Stermann

Cc: Carmen Stermann; Eisenberger, Fred <Fred.Eisenberger@hamilton.ca>; Wilson, Maureen
<Maureen.Wilson@hamilton.ca>; Pearson, Maria <Maria.Pearson@hamilton.ca>; Clark, Brad
<Brad.Clark@hamilton.ca>; Farr, Jason <Jason.Farr@hamilton.ca>; Partridge, Judi <Judi.Partridge@hamilton.ca>;
Whitehead, Terry <Terry.Whitehead@hamilton.ca>; Johnson, Brenda <Brenda.Johnson@hamilton.ca>; Merulla, Sam
<Sam.Merulla@hamilton.ca>; Collins, Chad <Chad.Collins@hamilton.ca>; Ferguson, Lloyd
<Lloyd.Ferguson@hamilton.ca>; Danko, John-Paul <John-Paul.Danko@hamilton.ca>; Pauls, Esther
<Esther.Pauls@hamilton.ca>; Jackson, Tom <Tom.Jackson@hamilton.ca>; clerk@hamilton.ca; Nann, Nrinder
<Nrinder.Nann@hamilton.ca>; VanderBeek, Arlene <Arlene.VanderBeek@hamilton.ca>; Andy R; Doreen Stermann
Subject: Re: Homelessness : PLEASE LISTEN!!

Great points Carm,

| would like to add that there should be more transparency on the bidding process and bidding cost between all parties
that submitted a bid.

| wonder if it might be time to consider going with a higher cost contractor that will spend more money on better
materials that will not crack or heave as quickly.

| do under stand that the city suffers from massive weather swings throughout the year, that can damage
infrastructure.

We should be prepared and use the winter tires and not the regular tires or so to say.



